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Invitation to Members Meeting 
Tuesday 11th November 2014  

16.00 - 17.30 hours @ 
Rambøll, Hannemanns Allé 53, 2300 Copenhagen S 

 

Cityringen – Branch off to 
Nordhavnen 

Rambøll Arup JV– Hochtief/Züblin 
 

A new area is currently being developed in North East Copenhagen within the former free port. The area 
is anticipated to house up to 40,000 future residence and businesses with an expected up to 11,000 
passengers a day taking advantage of this effective and environmental friendly mode of transport. 
  
The Branch off to Nordhavnen comprises 3 km track, of which 1.9 km will be twin bored tunnels from 
the new underground station at Nordhavn to the bifurcation at Sortedams Sø. The new Nordhavn metro 
station will be connected via a transfer tunnel to the existing Nordhavn S-train station. 
 
 

 
 

The project is presented by the designer (Rambøll Arup JV) and the contractor (Hochtief/Züblin) and 
will focus on the challenges they have experienced and foresee.  
 
Please sign up via email to dftu@dftu.dk by Friday 7th November 2014. 
 
 
On behalf of the DFTU board 
 
Klavs Koefoed 
 

  
   
Adresse Telefon Telefax E-mail Giro Bank 
Parallelvej 2, DK:         45 97 22 11 DK:          45 97 22 12 dftu@dftu.dk DK 5380642 Nordea 
DK-2800 Kongens Lyngby Int.: + 45 45 97 22 11 Int.:  + 45 45 97 22 12 www.dftu.dk  2252-0252813799 
Danmark 

  


